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� 
Recently Deceased  

Fergal Lyons  

Anniversaries  

Larry Mullen  

Jo O’Neill 

Noel Conlon 

May Walsh  

Deceased members of Mallan Family  

Gavin Speller 

Tommy Kearney  

Reg & Elizabeth Hughes  

Gertrude Mills 

Kitty Dunne 

Margaret Roche  

Deceased members of the Kavanagh & 

Flannery Families  

Mai Connolly  

Tom Dolan  

Anna Darcy  

Helen Fuller nee McDonagh 

John Mc Donagh  

Mary Catherine McDonagh 

Nana Chris  

Eileen Hanratty  

Danny Doyle 

Paddy Malone  

Louise Blacoe 

Maura Lawless 

Ann Westby 

Phil Tisdall 

Bernadette Veale 

Brigid Ryan  

Eugene Ahern  

Months Mind  

Treasa Dunne 

Amy Whelan  

May they Rest In Peace 

 

Used Stamps  
Many thanks for all the used stamps 
donated to the Holy Rosary Sisters'  

Stamp Project throughout 2008, 
they are much appreciated 

Junior Folk Group Final 

Appeal  
Our Junior Folk who 
have been 
enhancing our 
liturgy here for the 

last 10 years are in 
urgent need of new 
members otherwise they will have 

to disband   
They are looking for both 
singers and musicians 
particularly Guitarists  

If you interested in 
joining them please 

Contact Nicola on 086 

8602725 A.S.A.P. 

Ministers of the Eucharist 

Christmas & New Year Rota are 

available in the sacristy for anyone 

who has not received their copy by 

email. 

 

Ministers of the Word are asked to 

check the January Rota on notice 

board in church porch. 

 

On behalf of 

Fr Ryan & all 
the  priests of 

the Parish 
may we take 
this 
oppurtunity to wish you 

all a Happy,Holy  & 
Safe Christmas Season  

Happy Christmas  

to  All. 

    

  CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS FOR 

2008 

                       CAROL SERVICE 

Sunday 21st December at 8.00 p.m 

        CONFESSIONS FOR CHRISTMAS  

Monday 22nd December  

Christmas Penitential Service at 8.pm 

Wednesday Dec 24th.  10.30 To 12 noon. 

                                         3.00 To 4.00pm 

CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES 

Wednesday 24th December (Christmas 

Eve) 

Vigil Mass 6.00 p.m (Children’s Mass) 

                     8.00 p.m (Senior Folk Group)  

                & 10.00 p.m (Choir) 

Thursday 25th December (Christmas Day) 

Masses at 9.00, 10.00(Parish Choir) 11.00 

and 12.00 noon 

There will be no evening Mass 

Church will be closed after the 12.00 noon 

Mass  

Weekday Masses Friday 26th December – 

Monday 5th January  

Mass at 10.00 am only. 

 

Masses on weekend of 27th/28th December  

Saturday 27th December Vigil Mass at 

6.30 pm 

Sunday 28th December Masses at 9.00, 

10.00, 11.00 and 12.00 noon  

No evening Mass  

Church will be closed after 12.00 pm 

Mass  

 

Masses on weekend of 3rd/4th January 

2009 

Normal Weekend Masses  
Tuesday  6t h  Jan  (Feast of the Epiphany) 

Monday 5
th

 Jan Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Masses on Tuesday 6
th

 at 10.am 

12.pm & 7.pm 

Normal Weekday Masses 

resume on Wednesday 7th 

Jan 

At 9.10 & 10.00am.  

 

 

 
From  

The St. Vincent De Paul Society  
The St. Vincent de Paul  

Society  wish to thank all those who gave 

so generously to its annual collection here 

last weekend .The Amount collected was 

€26,041 which was over six Thousand up 

on last years figure and in these Recession 

Times is a very concrete demonstration of 

your generosity.   

 

TOY SUNDAY 

A Very Special Thank You  

This year we made a special appeal to 

our young people and to the adults to 

help those who are in need. The 

demands this year, more than the 

previous years, were much greater, 

due largely, to the current economic 

situation in our country, with the 

high level of unemployment and 

many more people on need. Yes, 

Children, Teenagers and parents, 

your generosity with the gifts and 

toys that were presented at all the 

Masses last weekend was wonderful. 

You will bring much joy and 

happiness to many young people this 

Christmas. Thank you all very much. 

The members of the Society of St 

Vincent De Paul distributed the toys 

and gifts in the Fettercairn and 

Ballycragh areas of Tallaght and in 

the inner city. Some were given also, 

to the Regina Coeli hostel. We can tell 

you that they were all very well 

received and much appreciated. May 

the peace of the Christ-Child be 

God’s gift to you and all those that 

you love this Christmastide & always. 


